Memorandum of Understanding
Between
the Mead School District and
the Mead Extracurricular Employees Association (MECA)

This memorandum of understanding sets forth the following agreement between the Mead
Extracurricular Employees Association (MECA) and Mead School District # 354. This agreement
should not be considered precedent setting by either party.

The District agrees to honor the request to pay for additional coaches for the second summer 2018
volleyball camp offered at Mt. Spokane High School. This is a one-time agreement to exceed the
$25,000.00 allocated to each high school as per Appendix H of the MECA CBA. The District has
agreed to cover the cost of the $600.00 needed to compensate coaches for this particular camp.

The District also agrees to honor the request to pay for an additional coach at Mead High School
to support the Girls Cross Country program. This is a one-time agreement that precedes the new
15% floating stipend (Art. III. Section 8-pg. 7) that allows hiring additional coaches using ASB
funds. However, the District agrees to cover the cost of $1000.00 needed to pay for this particular
coach.
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Dave Whitehead, President Thomas Rockefeller, S\Iperintendent
Mead Extra Curricular Association
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